GERALDTON BOWLING CLUB INC

ONSLOW STREET, GERALDTON 6530

OFFICE TELEPHONE

0497 395 329 0477 836 385

MATCHROOM TELEPHONE

Email: geraldtonbowlingclub@westnet.com.au

Address all correspondence to:
The Secretary
P O Box 1167
GERALDTON W A 6531

6 April 2023

Incite Security Pty Ltd

ATT: Emma Place Unit 1/154 Flores Road Geraldton WA 6530

Dear Emma,

On behalf of all the Directors, Members, Volunteers and Staff at the Geraldton Bowling Club, I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to Incite Security for making the Community Safety Program possible.

We are thrilled to learn that our Club has been successful in obtaining assistance to install CCTV and in doing so, will greatly improve our facility security and Members safety. From all of us at GBC, we thank you for considering the Geraldton Bowling Club in Round 1 of your Community Safety Program.

I look forward to meeting with your team on Monday 17th April to discuss the Club CCTV system options in further detail.

Yours sincerely

KIM TROTTER

CLUB PRESIDENT